
From: Bottorff, Thomas E
Sent: 1/16/2012 6:55:27 PM
To: 'ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov' (ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Steinberg

Ditas,
At Thursday's meeting we talked about whether Tony has been able to meet with Darrell Steinberg. It 
turns out that Tony is scheduled to meet with him on January 24.
Tom
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